
VIRGINIA BOARD FOR PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES
Commonwealth of Virginia

Board Policy 1.0:   Public Comment

It is the policy of the Virginia Board for People with Disabilities to receive public comment
at its quarterly Board meetings and through other mechanisms as determined by the Board
or Director.  Public comment is received without Board comment or response.  The
comment can be provided in person or in writing.  The Board Chair or designee will
summarize the comment for insertion in the Board minutes.

The Board solicits and receives public comment for the purpose of informing its state plan
priorities, its policy work, and its funding priorities.  Public comment that is reflective of a
systemic issue may be referred to a Board committee for analysis at the discretion of the
Board Chair or designee.   Persons wishing to speak will be provided a written copy of this
public comment policy which will also be posted on the Board web site and made available
upon request.
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